
Supporting the mission of 
Gerald Champion 

Regional Medical Center

What begins as
a caterpillar

becomes a
butterfly
when you

support the
GCRMC

Foundation.

More information about the
foundation will be available 

in the near future. 
 

The foundation office is located
directly off the main lobby.

The Gerald Champion Memorial
Hospital Foundation is a 501 (c)

(3) non profit organization.
GCRMC provides many services to

the community that are
uncompensated. 

 
Gifts to the foundation are 
tax deductible and utilized 

to support the mission 
of the medical center.

Healthcare Scholarships

Community Support

Prescription Assistance

Cancer Center

Future Growth
For more information, contact 
Lillie Lewis at (575) 443-7850.

 
www.gcrmc.org



Auxiliary donates $100,000 to the Cancer Center

campaign at the Purse & Pursenalities fundraiser

2020 Alamo Invite Golf Tournament

Donation Amount: $

        Check (Please make check payable to GCRMC
Foundation and enclose)

        Credit Card (Please fill form below )

Credit Card Type:  

Expiration Date: 

Credit Card Number: 

Authorized Signature: 

LOCAL CHARITIES
& FUNDRAISERSA STRONG

FOUNDATION
       Gerald Champion Regional Medical
Center Foundation was founded
September 3, 1985. The mission of the
foundation at that time was to support
members of the community seeking
healthcare careers. Physicians, midwives
and nurses have been the recipients of
GCRMC Foundation scholarships. 
       During challenging times the
foundation has been a resource to
support the needs of the hospital and
NMSU-A. Each year the foundation
continues to support students through
their college careers as well as adding
new students.
       For the 2021 school year, the
foundation will be disbursing $49,000 in
local healthcare scholarships. 24 students
are receiving support and 19 of the 24
students are new recipients. 
       The uncertainties of healthcare has
prompted the foundation to take a greater
role in supporting the continued growth of
the hospital. All hospitals are facing
challenging futures with the desire to
bring the best healthcare to their
community while seeing a decrease in
reimbursement for quality patient care. 
       The GCRMC Foundation stands with
our hospital to continue providing
exceptional healthcare close to home. We
support caring for our families and
friends in our community.

       The GCRMC Foundation seeks the
continued support of the community to
keep great healthcare at our hospital. 
       The foundation has led a 4 year capital
campaign to benefit the expansion and
renovation of Champion Cancer Center.
The campaign raised over $300,000 and
received a 100% match from the hospital.
The construction will begin in September
2021 with an expected completion in
Spring 2022.
       Please consider a tax deductible gift to
the GCRMC foundation. At this time, we are
planning an expansion and renovation of
Champion Cancer Center. If you designate
your gift for the improvement of cancer
care in our community there will be a
dollar-for-dollar match by the hospital,
every dollar you give will go twice as far. 

Donate by credit card or check 

and mail to:

       GCRMC Foundation
       2669 Scenic Drive
       Alamogordo, NM 88310

HOW CAN I GIVE?

Andres Flores, studying Emergency Medicine at UNM, 

has received 6 years of support from the Foundation

Inaugural class Residents with Champion FamilyMedicine Residency Program receiving donations

Supporting the GCRMC Foundation truly 
turns caterpillars into butterflies!


